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"Therefore we will not fear, though the earth should change, and though the mountains slip into
the heart of the sea." Psalm 46:3

Dear Bethany Family,                                         

Psalm 46 is both raw in its real articulation of how challenging changing times can be, and ripe 
with a hope that awakens in times like these—more profoundly than so-called normal times, 
because we come to know, in our daily lives, the unshakeable character of God. Though we 
are apart physically, God is uniting our hearts together, and shaping us to be people of hope—
now, more than ever. Thank you for journeying with us!
 
- Pastor Richard

WORSHIP 
Bethany will continue to provide worship with live online hosts at expanded hours of 8am, 
9:30am, 11am and 7pm. Over 7,000 people joined us for worship last Sunday. Consider inviting 
friends and family to worship with us online this Sunday at online.churchbcc.org
Did you miss Pastor Richard's sermon from last Sunday? Watch it here.
 
ENCOURAGEMENT
If you're feeling lonely, especially amidst Washington's new "Stay Home, Stay Healthy" order, we 
want you to know that you're not alone—God is with you. Watch this video to find 
encouragement in seeking the difference between isolation and solitude.
 
CONNECTION: Homelife + Work-life
Seeking a rhythm to your work day and family life? Try time blocks - big or small. 
Homeschooling? Learn from a Bethany family who has been making homeschooling fun for 
years! Download the PDF here.
 
GENEROSITY
Now is a vital time to give generously, in order that Bethany can both serve the vulnerable and 
be equipped to be the presence of Christ in Seattle and beyond. If you would like to give to 

http://online.churchbcc.org
https://youtu.be/XJOVqIMrPL0
https://youtu.be/h5lW_5uKwQg
https://www.churchbcc.org/Content/HomeschoolingJessicaMcFarland.pdf


Need Help?
If you're in need of practical 
assistance—we have a care 
team ready to serve you: 
please email 
donr@churchbcc.org

Want to Help?
No visitors are allowed in 
hospitals right now, but you 
can send a card or drawing to 
comfort a patient or hard-
working health care staff. Find 
details and other ways to serve 
online under the "Care 
Responses" header.

Do You Need Prayer?
Text "praying" to 64600 and let 
us know how we can pray for 
you. Our staff and prayer 
teams are praying daily for 
these requests.
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Bethany, you can do so at churchbcc.org/give. 
 

http://churchbcc.org/give
http://churchbcc.org/update

